
 

  



A successful “Pictures with Santa” event took place on Sunday, December 9.  

Many thanks to the Coastal Cares Committee Members and the volunteers 

that helped make this event a success. If you would like to be part of the 

Coastal Cares Committee and help spearhead next year’s “Pictures with 

Santa” event, please send an email to claudiamc@coastaleyeassociates.com.   
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The Pasadena office hosted a farewell gathering for         

Dr. Sawyer on Thursday, December 13. 

Dr. Sawyer will now be devoting more time to the Legacy Health Clinic in 

Houston. Coastal Eye Associates appreciates the many years of 

outstanding patient care he has provided to thousands of Coastal 

patients. His laughter, smile and overall energy will be truly missed. 

Thank you Dr. Sawyer for being part of the Coastal team! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HATS OFF TO Coastal Staff 



We had some very creative hats participate in the Holiday Hat 

Contest.  Alvin office had the most participation with four hats in 

the competition, while Webster office had one entry.  Congrats to 

Samelia (see pic below) and Sherita (The Grinch hat) for winning 

the Holiday Hat Contest.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


